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Dear Parents,
It has been a very busy week for  our school. We have the Year 5/6 Camp and the Year 1/2 Extended Day,
so the school was very quiet today. The children at both activities  are very excited and having a ball. One
of the 5/6 students told me it was the best camp ever. Many thanks to the staff for giving up their time so
that the children will have memorable experiences.

Remember to start organising your child's dress up for our Book Week Parade on Monday 26th August. It
would be great to see as many family members come along and stay for the parade and open classroom.

Our St Luke's Parish is celebrating our 60 year anniversary with a dinner dance at St. Monica's College on
Friday 4th October. Please see notice in this newsletter for details.

Frank Vetrone
 Principal

Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary
Today we celebrate the Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Our Catholic
tradition teaches us that Mary, the Mother of Jesus, was taken body and soul into heaven as a
reward for her faithfulness. Her life and devotion should be an example for us.

Almighty Father of our Lord Jesus Christ,
you have revealed the beauty of your power
by exalting the lowly virgin of Nazareth
and making her the mother of our Saviour.
May the prayers of this woman clothed with the sun
bring Jesus to the waiting world
and fill the void of incompletion
with the presence of her child.                                       Amen



Term 3
Tues 20th Aug - Year 1/2 Mass
Fri 23rd  Aug - School assembly - 5/6 B presenting
Mon 26th Aug -Book Week Parade & Literacy Open Classroom 9-10:30 am
Tues 27th Aug - Prep Mass
Fri 6th Sept -  School assembly - 1/2 C presenting
Fri 13th Sept  - School assembly - 3/4 C presenting

Term 4
Wed 9th October - School Production (Students with A-L surnames
unless otherwise communicated)
Thurs 10th October - School Production (Students with M-Z surnames
unless otherwise communicated
Saturday 12th October - St John XXIII 50th Celebration for families and
community 10.30 am - 1.30 pm
Thurs 12th December- Christmas carols and Carnival 5-8 pm

IMPORTANT DATES



Be the Best Me
AWARDS

 

SILVER AWARDS 
Prep A -     Liam N, Jayden T

GOLD AWARDS
3/4 B -         Michelle N
 3/4 C -         Layale T 
5/6 B -         Emily F, Olivia D                                                             

   Presented on FRIDAY 23rdPresented on FRIDAY 23rdPresented on FRIDAY 23rd      August at 2.45pm.August at 2.45pm.August at 2.45pm.



Book Week 2024
Book Week Parade & Literacy Open Classroom

9:00am-10:30am

Reading is Magic!

This term, we're thrilled to celebrate the Children's Book Council of Australia's Book
Week with the enchanting theme "Reading is Magic."

This year we will celebrate Children's Book Week with a magical Book Week Parade on
Monday, August 26th, after flag raising.

We encourage all students to dress up on this day and get creative with the theme.
Children might like to dress up as their favourite book character, or a magical item to
match this year's theme, eg. a wand, a talking hat, a magnifying glass – the possibilities
are endless! Parents and younger siblings are invited to join in the fun too! After the
parade, we'll have a special time for parents to see a literacy lesson live in action with

their children in the classrooms.

In the lead-up to Book Week, why not embrace the magic at home? 
Develop positive reading routines and share the joy of stories with your children.



Packages include 2 or 4 front row seats as well as a VIP merchandise
pack.

This is an exclusive opportunity as front row seats will not be available
for purchase outside of auctions.

Following the auction non front row seats will be sold at $20 per adult
ticket.

https://www.32auctions.com/sjproduction





Thank you to the PA for planning the trivia
night, and to all those who attended. It

was a wonderful evening. We look forward
to our next school function. 









St John XXIII Primary School Thomastown East (previously named St John’s) is
celebrating its 50th anniversary in 2024. For 50 years St John's has provided

quality education, positive connections and cherished memories to a countless
number of community members. 

We encourage all past students, staff members and families to complete this
form to join our mailing list and ensure you keep up to date with news and events

related to our 50th anniversary. 
Please share this form with any other St John XXIII alumni, former staff or

families you are in contact with.

https://forms.gle/Soz9ByuJscpno4CG7

https://forms.gle/Soz9ByuJscpno4CG7




Their Care
(Outside of School Hours Care)



Seeking Donations 
Our Year 3/4 students are seeking donations as part of

their involvement in weekly Stephanie Alexander
Kitchen Garden sessions. If you have any of the

following produce, please send it along to the school
office by Friday 23rd August. 
















